
Dear Sir / Madam

I wish to express my extreme objection to this proposal for a boarding house at 242 Warringah 
Road, Beacon Hill.

This is a growing family suburb with a public school close to this address, which my children 
attend and are required to commute past this location.

We do not need a location that may house individuals who are not of good and respectable 
character nearby.

I would strongly suggest that this application is not approved and that the applicant seek a 
more suitable location away from public schools and family suburbs.

Regards

Stephen Burns
0407065150
Owner and resident of 14 Government Rd, Beacon Hill
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